
2016 Planning 
This week we are beginning the planning stages for 2016.  It has come around very quickly indeed.  If you 
are planning on moving house or have other plans that may mean you are not returning to Ferntree Gully 
North next year, we would appreciate knowing so that we can consider it in the planning stage. 

 


